
This is to inform you that Call for proposal for DPE Training Calendar has 

been extended to 31/03/2023. May refer to the attached instructions and 

RDC Scheme to submit your proposal by the said date positively. 

No request for further extension shall be entertained. 

Regards, 

Kailash Bhandari 

Deputy Director 
Department of Public Enterprises


